
Message from the Headteacher 

 

We have had a busy penultimate week of the Autumn Term 1. Some 

of the year 6 children took part in a Enterprise Competition at 

Waingels and were awarded a prize for creativity. Well done year 6. 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you next week, when 

we will be sharing your child’s learning at parents evening. If you 

haven’t yet booked your appointment, please visit your Arbor 

account. 

Have a lovely weekend.   

Stephanie Meikle 

Parking 

Please do NOT park in the school drive 
way. It is extremely dangerous to the 
safety of others. Emergency Vehicles 
would not be able to pass if required. It 
also obstructs the view from the school 
office so has a detrimental effect on 
the security of the building. 

Healthy Snacks 

Ks2 should bring in a healthy snack with them for breaktimes. If you 
are unable to provide your child with a snack, please speak to the 
school office. 
Healthy snacks examples: 
• Fresh or dried fruit 

• Cereal Bar (No Nuts) 
• Cheese String or Babybel etc 

• Puffed Rice Cakes 

• Vegetable sticks—Celery, Carrots, Cucumber etc 
 
Children should not share  their food due to allergies and dietary 
requirements. 
Please remember with are a NUT FREE school 

Brigade Clothing 

Next week Brigade clothing are holding a promotion 
for parents online orders only: 

Halloween Promotion: 

• Friday 25th October to Thursday 31st October 
inclusive 

• 10% off all parent online orders with  the 
promotion code SPOOKY10 

Please visit their website: 

 

Parents Evening 

The parents evening events are live for booking on  your child’s 
Arbor account. If you have not yet made your session booking 
please log on and do so. If you require any assistance in making 
a booking, please contact the school office. 
Event times: 
Wednesday 23rd October— 3.40pm to 6pm 
Thursday 24th October—5pm to 8pm 
There are a couple of variances to these dates but if this 
affects your child’s class you will have been notified 
accordingly.  

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  133 
minutes of lost learning due 
to lateness. 19 pupils were  

late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS2 Netball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Dodgeball 

End of 
Autumn Term 

1 

  
Parents 
Evening 

3.40pm—6pm 

Parents 
Evening 5pm—

8pm 
 



 


